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Faculty IT Subcommittee 
April 21, 2014 

Tigert 226, 9:30 a.m. 
 
Attendees 
Tawnya Means, Elias Eldayrie, Fedro Zazueta, Ray Issa, Sue Alvers, and Trevor Bopp 
 
 
Call to Order 
Due to a last minute conflict for Frank Bova, Tawnya Means called the meeting to order at 9:40 a.m. 
 
The committee discussed the latest results from the IT survey that was sent to the colleges.  As of today, 
500 faculty have responded.  The survey is still open.  It was decided that the colleges that had the 
lowest response rates should be targeted asking for more participation.  Also, deans should be 
encouraged to communicate with their faculty about participating in the survey  
 
Tawny will download the current data and forward to Fedro for more analysis.  Elias suggested that this 
should be an annual survey.  This is great information for the IT department on how to better serve 
faculty. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m. 


